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Indirect Cost Audits

• The Office of Audit reviewed seven indirect cost rate reports for
contractors and subcontractors performing project management
support services for the Dulles Metrorail Project.

• The objectives of the reviews were to establish reasonable
provisional indirect cost rates in compliance with the contract
provision and the Federal Acquisition Regulation Part 31.

• Provisional rates were established for the seven companies.
Management concurred and will use the rates going forward.




